
PERIPHERAL ARTERIAL DISEASE

Peripheral artery disease (also called peripheral arterial disease) is a common circulatory problem in which narrowed
arteries reduce blood.

The diagnostic test most used to check the asymptomatic population is the ankle-brachial index ABI. When
the imbalance between the needs of the peripheral tissues and the blood supply is produced more or less
abruptly high risk plaque , we are faced with a situation of acute ischemia of thrombotic origin. This test is a
type of magnetic resonance imaging MRI. The clinical situation short or progressive claudication, pain at rest,
or trophic lesions is the main factor to be evaluated regarding the indication for surgery. Maintaining skin
integrity and moisture is important to prevent breakdown, which can be a source of infection. Figure 5.
Moreover, the heavier smokers not only have a greater risk for PAD, they also have the more severe forms that
cause critical ischemia. About your diet. Stage IIb refers to patients with short claudications or claudications
that impede activities of daily living. Eventually, deposits called plaques may form. A great number of
patients report pain in the legs associated with walking, but not with the presence of arterial disease. The Heart
Protection Study30 compared placebo with simvastatin and found that, in the group of patients who received
placebo, the greater number of major secondary events was seen in the subgroup of patients who had PAD.
Femoroperoneal venous bypass surgery. Prevention The best way to prevent claudication is to maintain a
healthy lifestyle. Contact your doctor if your symptoms get worse or you experience any of the following: legs
look pale or blue legs become cold chest pain accompanies leg pain legs become red, swollen, or hot new
sores or ulcers develop and do no heal fever , chills , weakness , or other signs of infection How PVD impacts
people around the world. How do you treat PVD? Figure 4. If severe enough, blocked blood flow can cause
tissue death and can sometimes lead to amputation of the foot or leg. This may make you feel mildly flushed.
The main risk factor for PAD is smoking. A baseline ABI is obtained prior to exercise. Dyslipidemia Various
epidemiologic studies have shown that raised levels of total cholesterol and low-density lipoprotein
cholesterol LDL-C and reduced levels of high-density lipoprotein cholesterol HDL-C are associated with
greater cardiovascular mortality. Pentoxifylline and cilostazol are currently the only 2 drugs authorized by the
Food and Drug Administration specifically for intermittent claudication. Nevertheless, the risk for PAD is
considered to be double in patients with hypertension as compared with controls. The atherosclerosis that
causes the signs and symptoms of peripheral artery disease isn't limited to your legs. Nevertheless, it is
important to note that patients with diabetes, due to their high prevalence of calcification in distal vessels, may
have abnormally high SBP values in the malleolar region, with indices even above 1 in the presence of PAD.
Comparison between the systolic pressure obtained in the brachial artery and that obtained in the different
segments of the leg permits the site of the lesion to be determined and provides information about the intensity
of the hemodynamic involvement. It is important to note that the pain always presents in the same muscle
groups and after covering a similar distance, provided the same slope and speed are maintained. This was the
first drug approved specifically for intermittent claudication. Plaque is a substance made up of fat and
cholesterol. Doctors diagnose PAD with a physical exam and heart and imaging tests. These plaques are made
of cholesterol , fatty substances, calcium, and other products that can cause the arteries to become stiff and
narrowed. Control arteriography. Different methods have been tried, such as simple angioplasty, subintimal
angioplasty, stenting, atherotomy, laser, coated stents, etc, with greatly varying results.


